
   
From: Roy Moosa  
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 11:32 AM 
To: Sellen, Erica A <Erica.Sellen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Email statement for July 10 LAFCO agenda item # 6A 
 
 
 
Dear LAFCO members; 

I am Roy Moosa, an elected representative of the Fallbrook Planning Group, speaking as a 
private Fallbrook citizen. 

When I took office, like you, I was sworn in with the words:   

“I do solemnly swear (or affirm) that I will support and defend the Constitution of the United 
States and the Constitution of the State of California…”   

The first three words of the Constitution of the United States are “We the People.” These 
opening words intended to create a form of self-government where the people were embodied 
with the right to determine their own future.  

The people of Fallbrook are exercising that right by determining a course for themselves that 
will save costs and improve their quality of life.  

They are asking you, the sworn members of LAFCO, to uphold their right to determine their 
own future and well-being by voting to approve Fallbrook Public Utility District and Rainbow 
Municipal Water District to detach from the San Diego Water Authority.  

 

Thank you. 

Roy Moosa 
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